
February 12, 2012

Florida Humanities Council
c/o Patricia Putman
FHC Associate Director

Dear Mini Grant Review Committee:
I write to add my strong support for the Senior Stories multimedia project developed by Samiri 
Hernández, Paul Fortier, and the Wakulla Historical Society. In addition to providing much 
needed intellectual stimulation and social interaction for the senior participants, this effort will 
uncover rich stories that need to be told and present these in new and exciting ways to a wide 
audience.

The arts can become a healing and regenerative activity for many, especially those who find 
themselves with limited options when it comes to interacting with mainstream society. This 
program is designed to harvest the intellectual, emotional, and behavioral strengths of those who 
often find themselves forgotten by our busy world. I look forward seeing this project come to 
fruition and gain momentum.  Based on over 35 years of using and studying the arts in social 
work practice and education, I can state without hesitation that indeed this project can “make a 
difference” in the lives of those served.

Sincerely,

Nicholas F. Mazza, Ph.D.
Dean and Patricia V. Vance Professor of Social Work
Editor, Journal of Poetry Therapy ( http://www.tandf.co.uk/journals/titles/08893675.asp )
FL Licensed Clinical Social Worker, Psychologist, M&F Therapist
College of Social Work, The Florida State University (http://csw.fsu.edu/)
2505 University Center-C, P.O Box 3062570
296 Champions Way
Tallahassee, FL 32306-2570
 (850) 644- 4752 - Office
(850) 644-8995 - Fax
nfmazza@fsu.edu

mailto:nfmazza@fsu.edu
http://csw.fsu.edu/
http://www.tandf.co.uk/journals/titles/08893675.asp


Samiri Hernández Hiraldo, Ph.D.
16 Cardinal Court

Crawfordville, FL 32327-6210
(850) 926-3401

samiri@samirihh.com

February 20, 2012

Florida Humanities Council
Mini Grant Review Committee

Dear Florida Humanities Council Mini Grant Committee,

I write to assure you of my participation as a scholar and consultant in the Senior Stories  
Multimedia Project submitted for your consideration. I am committed to designing and 
implementing the interview and resource gathering phase of this project and am 
pleased to provide my expertise in this area of field work methodology.

We will design and conduct all interviews of the senior participants in accordance with 
the American Anthropology Association's fieldwork guidelines. Subjects will sign releases 
before we proceed with interviews and no last names or identifying information will be 
used in any published work. 

I share the excitement many others in Wakulla County have expressed for this project. 
We are very confident that once these first ten collaborative portraits are complete, 
interest will grow and the project will expand quickly. I look forward to continuing my 
participation in the Senior Stories project for many years and being part of its ongoing 
success. 

Thank you for your consideration of our application. I eagerly await your determination 
regarding funding this very worthwhile project. 

Sincerely,

Samiri Hernández Hiraldo, Ph.D.








	mazzaLetter3
	Samiri Hernández Hiraldo Letter of Support
	Sr Stories - Ltr of Support-LynnArtz
	Fl Humanities Council support letter-Eden Springs
	WCPLibrary Letter of Support

